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The Strategic Operations and Support Committee (SOSC) had its most recent meeting on 7
March 2023 using WebEx. Director Brunasso briefed the committee on IEEE happenings. The
group also discussed some R3 Project questions referred to the committee. The discussion
yielded some suggested changes to the Operations Manual that are on the agenda for the
ExCom meeting. The SOSC recommends these changes.

The group discussed the present status of the 2023 R3 Objectives with mentors supplying
information where needed.

The committee continues to monitor plans for dealing with the change to IEEE Google Data
Storage limits. It appears that Collabratec Workspaces will play a significant role. Recent and
future changes to Collabratec are being focused on supporting improved file capabilities in
Collabratec Workspaces.

The next meeting of the SOSC will be on 3 April 2023.



